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27/03/2023 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers    
 
 
CAFOD Lent Challenge 
 
 
A group of staff and Sixth Form students are taking part in CAFOD’s Big Lent Walk. Eighteen 
staff and students have committed to walking at least 200km over the period of Lent. This 
equates to 5km per day. We are raising funds for Cafod in memory of Greg Moorhouse, who 
was Chair of Governors at St Robert’s for a number of years and was a great supporter of 
CAFOD.  
 
Staff and students need to walk 3,600km collectively to meet their target. So far we have 
walked over 2500km. CAFOD will use any money raised to help the fight against global poverty. 
 
We would be grateful for any donations. You can donate by visiting CAFOD’s fundraising page 
at https://cafod.enthuse.com/pf/stroberts 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mr D Bayne 
Head of 6th Form 
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